NTSA Action Shotgun Shooters

 

Please find the attached results for the 1-25-2014 action shotgun match.  The results will also be posted on NTSA’s website www.shootntsa.com.  The weather was a bit chilly to start, but it warmed up nicely.  We also got to try out the new GT Targets windmill target which was quite fun.

 

Overall winners:

                First: Bryan W

                Second: Jason P

                Third: Mike P

 

Division winners:

                Pump > 5: Steve W

                Semi-auto > 5: Bryan W

                O/U: Christopher A (the hard way!!)

 

Stage winners:

Stage 1: Mike P

Stage 2: Bryan W

Stage 3: Gary R & Dave R (tie)

Stage 4: Bryan W

 

Thank you for participating in this match.  I would also like to thank Gary R., Juan M., Michael C., and everyone else for helping with the stage set-up.  I want to thank everyone for help in timing, scoring, resetting and tearing down the stages.

 

The next match will be held on February 22.  Please let me know if you have any likes/dislikes, comments, suggestions or requests for the match or stages.

 

I did not get e-mail addresses for Jake J. or Jason M.  If you have their e-mails, please send it to me.

 

Best regards,

 

Dave Rosen

NTSA Action Shotgun Match Director

